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Winter Break EdCamp Actvities 

We had a great time at EdCamp over Winter Break. Jungle Jill 

came to visit both schools and she brought along some of her 

friends. 

 

Jungle Jill showing the students some of the students her tortoises. 

 

The Great Arizona Puppet Theater performed Creepy, Crawly, Wild 

and Wooly for the students at Copperwood and Desert Valley.  

 

KidZone Twitter 

KidZone has a new twitter. We will send informational updates and 

post pictures. Please follow us @KidZoneAZ  

 

Picture: Mr. Lewis and several 

students dressed up for Star 

Wars spirit day at Copperwood. 

 

Upcoming Events 

January 30 

Late Start for all Schools 

February 16 & 17 

Early Release- You must be 

registered and provide a 

sack lunch. 

February 20 

President’s Day- No EdCamp 

February 21 

EdCamp Day- You must be 

registered and provide a 

sack lunch. 

 

Mark your Calendars! 

Saturday. March 4th, we will 

be holding a “Super 

Saturday” registration day for 

Summer 2017 EdCamp and 

the 2017-2018 school year. 

More information to follow. 



 

Bulletin Board Winners 

All KidZone classrooms did a WONDERFUL job on their bulletin 

boards in December! Below are the three winners. 

 

Copperwood Room #4 

 

Foothills 

 

Marshall Ranch 

Please join us in welcoming new staff members!! 

Ms. Sydney Moul- moved to Canyon as the new associate 

Ms. Michaela Blackie- new associate at Marshall Ranch 

Ms. Clara Valdes- new substitute 

  

 

In the Community 

Express Yourself- LEGO mania 

4pm on Thursdays. Jan. 12- 

Feb 9.  

Velma Teague Library 

Glendale Chocolate Affair 

 February 3-5 

 Downtown Glendale- Murphy    

Park 

 

Employee of the Month 

January’s KidZone Employee 

of the Month is ms. Aubrie 

DeVault. Aubrie has been 

with the KidZone program 

since August 2016. Currently, 

Ms. Aubrie is the associate at 

Desert Valley and she has 

done a great job of planning 

activities and establishing a 

consistent routine for the 

Desert Valley program. Ms. 

Aubrie loves everything 

Disney and tries to visit 

Disneyland as much as 

possible. Currently, Ms. 

Aubrie is enrolled at GCC 

working on a degree in 

elementary education. 

 
 


